
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 3/6/2012 12:48:14 PM

'lisa.orsaba@cpuc.ca.gov' (lisa.orsaba@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 
'maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov' (maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'billie.blanchard@cpuc.ca.gov' (billie.blanchard@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Re: CPUC Present-Second Annual Inter-Agency Env. Coordinating Meeting

Thank you so much for letting us know, I will be sure to get the message out that you were in 
attendance in the notes.

I look forward to setting up smaller sessions with CPUC and the other resource agencies.

Redacted

From: Orsaba, Lisa [mailto:lisa.orsaba@cpuc.ca.gov]
Spnt' Tiifisriav March OR 2012 12:02 PM 
j0 Redacted
Cc: Blanchard, Billie C. <billie.blanchard@cpuc.ca.gov>; Borak, Mary Jo <maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: CPUC Present-Second Annual Inter-Agency Env. Coordinating Meeting

Ms. Redact

The CPUC (Billie Blanchard and I) were present via teleconference through the entirety of this 
morning’s meeting.

We tried to comment but technical difficulties interfered.

We appreciate being included in this meeting and hope to attend in person in the future.

It might be helpful to let others who might have been in attendance today know that we, too, were 
online.

Please let your colleagues at PG&E know, as well.

Thanks,

Lisa

Lisa Orsaba

Infrastructure Permitting & CEQA

California Public Utilities Commission
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